The Rose Hill Cemetery Place Based Learning Project Impact Summary

	The Rose Hill Cemetery Place Based Learning Project has successfully engaged Hillsborough County students in placed-based learning.  Funds provided us to gather and preserve archival data, photo journal the cemetery, create and maintain a website for education material, and begin preservation of the site.  
	Unfortunately, there is still much work to be done. Covid 19 required us to temporarily suspend student interaction with the cemetery however student community communications remain strong. The hope is that students and the community will be able to work together at the site this spring.

	For photos, lesson plans, and continuing news regarding the program please visit the website www.rosehillcemeteryproject.com.

